
Bradley D. Bastow, D.O. 
c/o Mr. Philip Troy, Esq. 
217 Ash Court 
Wexford, PA 15090-7817 

Dear Dr. Bastow: 

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION Ill 
2443 WARRENVILLE RD. SUITE 210 

LISLE, IL 60532-4352 

FEB 0 5 2016 

In letter received January 20, 2016, (ML 16019A152, including attachments), you contacted the 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission and indicated that you wished to terminate your NRC 
License No. 21-32316-01. In your letter, you confirmed that all residual licensed material has 
been removed from the Cardiology II, P.C. location of use- 950 Blue Star Highway, Suite 1-2, 
South Haven, Michigan, listed on the referenced Bradley D. Bastow, D.O. license- such that 
any remaining residual radioactivity is within the limits of 10 CFR Part 20, Subpart E, and is 
A LARA. 

Based on its review, the staff has concluded that all licensable radioactive material has been 
removed from the Bradley D. Bastow, D.O. facilities located at 950 Blue-Star Highway, 
Suite 1-2, South Haven, Michigan and residual radioactive material attributable to licensed 
activities does not exceed current NRC criteria. Based on these conclusions no further 
remediation or actions with respect to NRC regulated material is required. Your facilities are 
suitable for unrestricted use and NRC license number 21-32316-01 is hereby terminated. 

In accordance with Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations Section 2.390, a copy of this 
letter and its enclosure will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public 
Document Room or from the NRC's Agencywide Documents Access and Management System 
(ADAMS), accessible from the NRC Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (630) 829-9887. 

License No. 21-32316-01 
Docket No. 030-35710 

Enclosure: Amendment No. 04 

Sincerely, 

04tUa, a. 3-~ 
Sara A. Forster, M.S. 
Health Physicist 
Materials Licensing Branch 


